
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The La Crosse County Highway Department is requesting qualifications for: 

Design Engineering Services 

The design will be for bridge replacement of Structure P-32-0923 on Mohican Trail.       
All statements of qualifications must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
April 22, 2021 by Ronald Z. Chamberlain, Highway Commissioner, La Crosse County 
Highway Department at 301 Carlson Road, West Salem WI 54669-9332. The 
qualifications will be reviewed with a short list selected for interview by April 29, 2021. If 
interested, please call the La Crosse County Highway Department at (608) 786-3810 for 
an information packet.            

 

SIGNED: 
Ronald Z. Chamberlain 
Highway Commissioner 
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